
 
November 5, 2009

ACI Worldwide, Inc. Reports Financial Results for the Quarter Ended September 30, 2009

(NEW YORK — November 5, 2009) — ACI Worldwide, Inc. (NASDAQ:ACIW), a leading international provider of electronic 
payments software and solutions, today announced financial results for the period ended September 30, 2009. We will hold a 
conference call on November 5, 2009, at 8.30 a.m. EST to discuss this information. Interested persons may also access a real-
time audio broadcast of the teleconference at www.aciworldwide.com/investors.

“This past week we announced an alliance with Bell ID which expands our comprehensive back office product suite. Bell ID is 
consistent with our long-stated goal of strategically adding product depth to our portfolio, particularly in non-US markets.  
Outside of the corporate development activity, this was a quarter with milestone renewal events, significant add-on sales and a 
lot of management energy dedicated to the improvement of our product offerings.  Our financial results are beginning to reflect 
both increased efficiency and profitability in our business as well as better management of our expense structure. I was 
especially pleased to see us attain an operating margin of over 11%,”  said Chief Executive Officer Philip Heasley. 


